Executive Headteacher: Mr. Mickey Kelly MBE NLE

Headteacher: Mr. Dean Gordon NPQH

W: lucasvale.lewisham.sch.uk ggibbons.lewisham.sch.uk

E: admin@ggibbons.lewisham.sch.uk admin@lucasvale.lewisham.sch.uk



Friday 20th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

To celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee, we have planned a number of royal-related activities for next week. As well as several creative activities, which will be created in class, we will be holding the following events next Friday – 27th May.

Crown Competition and Dressing up

Firstly – children can make their own crowns and bring them in on Friday to show at assembly in the morning. There will be prizes for the best one in each class.

The children can also wear red, white or blue on that day, or dress up as someone from the Royal Family.

Street Party

Then, if the weather is fine, we will also have a street party on Friday morning in the playground. Please see your child's teacher – or message them on dojo – to say what you would like to contribute to the party. Suggested ideas are:

- Biscuits
- Cakes
- Crisps
- Drinks
- Finger sandwiches
- Fruit

Let's celebrate Her Majesty's incredible achievement in style.

Yours sincerely

Mr Gordon Head teacher Phoenix Federation



